
 

 

26 April 2019 

 

ANO Sales Upgrade 

 

Today we release our latest investor presentation, indicating further increase 

in total sales for FY19 from $10.5 million to $12.6 million. This is subject to no 

unforeseen delays in manufacturing or machinery breakdowns over the next 2 

months. The impact on profit is dependent on the timing of shipments. 

Equipment Update 

We can confirm that the new equipment has successfully passed all validation 

processes and full scale production is scheduled to start by 1 May 2019 or 

prior. 

We have placed orders today for additional equipment to cater for the 

expected growth in powder sales in FY20. We expect to have these 

commissioned and fully operational around October 2019. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


